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During the past summer I hava assumed new responsibilities in
the Archdiocese of Philadelphia as Secretary for Clergy. In the
process of reviewing files of the office, I read the attached
correspondence which was apparently sent to Monsignor Jagodzinski
earlier in the year.

The letter and its enclosures convey a serious allegation
concerning past behavior on the part of a priest of the Archdiocese
of Philadelphia. I notc that both pieces of correspondence are
unsigned and undated, and that it is not clear whether the
enclosure has been sent to Father Avery.

In responding to the concerns raised in this correspondence,
1 would wish to make a thorough investigation of the situation.
Enclosed is my card. May I ask that you contact me, either by
telephone or by mail, in order to verify your continued interest in
pursuing this matter.

Be assured of my prayers that you continue to be blessed by
God's presence and His peace.

Sincerely yours in Our Lord,
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Reverend William J. Lynn
Secretary for Clergy
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